
From:
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Subject: State of Emergency extension
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 10:00:26 PM

Dear Committee, 

I am writing in relation  to the proposed State of Emergency extension. I am in total
opposition to this and do not want this to go ahead.
I object to any emergency extension being passed.
It is not necessary, the vaccinations are not working!
People's lives have been destroyed, I am an essential worker who has watched all my
vaccinated colleagues contract covid while I sit at home unvaccinated with no income.
Enough is enough, peoples mental health is suffering, families have been torn apart, let
people get back to work, back to life, 
Stop the mandates.
No more emergency powers for this government. 
Please listen to us!! 

Cindy McArthur 
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